
 

 

To: Parents/Carers of selected Year 9 Students 

Our Ref: 87402881 (A)  

21 February 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Year 9 Visit to the University of Hull.  

The Careers department is pleased to be able to offer your child the opportunity to participate in a visit to the 
University of Hull. The date of the visit is Tuesday 7 March 2023.  

Students will need to arrive in the bus park on Lowfield Lane by 8:30am on the day. We will travel to the 
venue by hired Coach. We will return to school by the end of the school day as normal.   

As part of the ‘Careers Week 2023’ celebrations, the University of Hull have invited us to their ‘Careers 

Week - The University of Hull Employer Partners Event’. Students will be able to access a range of 

opportunities and workshops including: 

• Faculty - subject talks and career and industry pathways 

• Schools & Colleges Engagement - ‘Understanding Higher Education’  

• Apprenticeships Team - Degree Level Apprenticeship Programmes 

• Student Futures - ‘Graduate Employability’, ‘Interview Skills’ and ‘The importance of Higher 
Education for Careers ‘ 

• Local Employer Fair and talks on industry careers  

• Graduate Ambassadors – ‘Our University Story’ 

• Campus tour 

As a school we work to ensure that the costs of all our visits are minimised, so that as many students as 
possible can take advantage of these valuable learning experiences. In this case, we are pleased to cover all 
costs for students. Lunch is provided for all students on the day, if your child has any dietary requirements 
please make sure these are recorded on the medical information form.  

If you would like your child to attend this visit then please complete the Medical Consent link below and the 
attached consent slip and return it to Mrs Hampson, Careers Guidance Lead in the Careers office in Riding 
by Monday 27 February 2023  

Medical Consent  link https://forms.office.com/e/0zL1w1iwLe 

There may be an opportunity for students to have their photo taken on the campus visit for publicity purposes 
please can you confirm you are happy for this to take place by selecting yes below. 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/0zL1w1iwLe


Yours faithfully 

 

Barry Gray 
Deputy Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Year 9 Visit to the University of Hull – Tuesday 7 March 2023 

 

I wish _______________________________________________ (Student Name)  __________ (Form) to 
attend the Year 9 Visit to the University of Hull visit. 

I consent to having my child’s photo taken on the campus visit for publicity purposes (Please select)       YES 
/ NO 

 

Signed_________________________________________________ (Parent/Carer)  __________ (Date) 

 
Please return signed slip to Mrs Hampson, Careers Guidance Lead, in the Careers office in Riding by 
Monday 27 February 2023 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 


